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Monday 26th September 2024 

Dear Families 

Old Toy Sharing Tuesday 1st October 1.45-2.45pm 

 

As part of our topic on Old Toys, Choughs are inviting friends and family into school on 

Tuesday 1st October to share their old toys. Grannies and Grandads, Aunts and Uncles, 

Mums and Dads and anyone else with a tale or a toy to share is very welcome. We 

hope to extend our knowledge by exploring the old toys in our school community and 

sharing family stories about these. We will be talking about the similarities and 

differences between the toys as well as what they are made of and how they work. It 

would really bring these stories to life if the toy’s owner could come to see us.  

We have timed this session to coincide with the end of the day in case you would like 

to collect your child straight from this sharing session. Just let us know in advance if you 

intend to join us and would like to do this. Buses will be running as usual. 

If you are not able to share your toy with us on the day, photographs and accounts 

would be lovely too. Thank you all very much in advance. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss Ferguson 


